
January 

I hope you have all had a fantastic Christmas and New 
Year!  

 

This half term, we will continue to teach ‘In the Moment’ 
and follow your interests.  

 

We will also teach you all about winter! Please remember 
to ask your parents to take photos of any winter  
activities you do for your ’All About Me’ book. You will  
also learn about Chinese New Year, Shrove Tuesday and 
Valentines Day.  

 

Forest School will be taught every other Thursday  
morning. Your first session will be on the 11th January. PE 
with Action Ants will continue to be taught every Friday 
afternoon and will begin on 5th January. When you have 
Forest School, please remember that you should come to 
school in long bottoms, wellies and waterproofs. You will 
need to bring shoes to change into after Forest School. 
When you have PE, please remember to come in your PE 
kit.  

 

The Early Years Team.  

 

Miss Johnston      Mrs Fox       Mrs Heslop 


